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               Invitation and notice to residents of the City of Traverse City 
                 Regarding a public hearing for Special Land Use Permit 25-01 

   To allow year-round emergency shelter at 517 Wellington Street 
             
                     
The City Clerk, on behalf of the City Commission, welcomes you to and wishes to provide you 
notice of a public hearing to be held by the City Commission on Monday, May 5, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Second Floor Commission Chambers of the Governmental Center, 400 Boardman Avenue.   
 
The public hearing is being held on the request by Safe Harbor of Grand Traverse, INC, 517 Wellington 
Street for Special Land Use Permit 25-01, which would allow for a year-round emergency shelter, 
located at 517 Wellington Street.   
 
This notice is being sent to all owners and occupants of property located within 300 feet of the property 
for which the Permit is being requested.   Anyone wishing to comment on the request may do so in 
person at the public hearing or in writing to the City Clerk, 400 Boardman Avenue, Traverse City, 
Michigan 49684 or tcclerk@traversecitymi.gov.  You are welcome and encouraged to review the 
information concerning this matter in the City Clerk’s Office. 
 
If you are planning to attend the public hearing and have a disability requiring any special assistance at 
the meeting, please notify the ADA Coordinator at 922-4440 as soon as possible.  TDD# 922-4412.   The 
City of Traverse City does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admission or access to, or 
treatment or employment in, its programs or activities.  Assistant City Manager, 400 Boardman Avenue, 
Traverse City, MI 49684, 922-4440, has been designated to coordinate compliance with the non-
discrimination requirements contained in Section 35.107 of the Department of Justice regulations.  
Information concerning the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, and the rights provided 
thereunder, are available from the ADA Coordinator. 
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